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On 3 December 2019, we published our draft decision for the Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2020-21. This draft decision paper asks stakeholders for their views on our proposed minimum 

feed-in tariff for 2020-21.    

1. What do you think of the proposed minimum feed-in tariff for 2020-21? 

Given retailers have increased prices and their revenue in 2020, it makes no sense to reduce the 

feed-in tariffs. 

The tariffs should at minimum remain the same or increase by an amount proportional to each 

retailers hikes. 


